
Have truck, will deliver
Or the continuing story of 1 guy and his truck.

I have a small bed pickup (2004 Chevy Colorado, crew cab), and
I do use this thing as a truck. I bought it to be a truck, and
to move people (hence the crew cab), and that is how I use it.

A couple of weekends ago it was used to carry 5 people to an
animal  park  and  haunted  house.  Approx  4  hour  drive  (not
including the animal park) and everyone got home safe. Today
it was used as a truck. Moving a few pieces of furniture
needed for the latest stage production, I visited 3 houses and
pick up 1 coffee table, 1 stereo rack, 1 couch, a couple of
posters and 1 folding table. Not all in one trip, the couch
took up the rear bed with the gate down.

This is not the first time I’ve used my truck to move various
things for the theater, or myself. Over the past four years,
I’ve  moved  lots  of  firewood,  plywood,  refrigerators,
dishwashers,  washing  machines,  stuff  from  my  daughter’s
apartment, equipment needed for a magic show, stage flats, and
almost anything else that could fit in the bed.

After 4 years, I still like this truck. Even with gas being
$4.00 a gallon, I like this truck.

I hope to keep the truck for a good long time, and I plan on
driving it until it drops. Still get around 25 miles to the
gallon on the highway (no load), so it isn’t really too bad to
drive to and from work. And I guess for the next few years,
the people I know will say, I know somebody with a truck, and
he doesn’t mind moving things….
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